
Weekly Bulletin 4 — Friday 
30th September 2022 

Dates for your diary… 

Thursday 6th October   

Free fitness class with Mrs Eaton  

from 9am - 9.45am in KS2 hall 

 

Friday 7th October 

Badger class assembly at 2.15pm        

in KS2 hall 

 

Monday 10th October 

‘Wear it Green Day’ supporting   

World Mental Health Day 

 

Friday 14th October 

Bear class assembly at 2.15pm            

in KS2 hall 

Next week is cycle to school week! 

You could cycle to school everyday 

or just swop one car journey for cycling.  

Maybe you can discover a new cycle route at 

the weekend. Cheshire West are offering free     

cycle training for you and your family. 

Visit the Bikeright website for more details. 

It was lovely to see so many families looking 

around our wonderful school on Thursday at      

our Open Evening. Many thanks to all the children 

who were fabulous ambassadors of Darnhall.  

We will be holding another evening on Thursday 

17th November. 

School News and Updates: 

 

Another great week of learning and fun here at Darnhall. 

We are also delighted to announce we have a winner on our school Lottery! 

You have to be ‘in it to win it’, see the details at the end of this newsletter. 

 

A polite reminder that parents/carers MUST NOT park in Pinewood Carpark, 

or use the car park to drop off or turn around in. We are receiving regular 

complaints from residents about the misuse of the carpark which does not 

belong to school. For the safety of our children, we also ask that parents/

carers do not park on the zig-zag lines outside of school. We appreciate your 

support with this.   



Congratulations to Fox 

class who have been 

awarded 15 minutes 

of golden outdoor play 

for having the best 

attendance last week. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

School Lunches 

School lunch menus can be 

found via our website.  

Next week will 

be Week 2 

 

 

Please remember to update 

your phone number on 

ParentPay, so you don’t 

miss any communication 

from school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Fantastic 

strength, 

cardio and 

conditioning 

at Darnhall 

this week!  

 

Come along next Thursday, all 

ages and fitness levels welcome. 

I promise you’ll have fun and feel 

fantastic! Mrs Clare Eaton  

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


